Dear parents,

Hope you and your family are safe and healthy in these tumultuous times. As you are aware, we are in the middle of the pandemic caused by the outbreak of Corona virus.

In view of the non usage of transport Services during the lockdown period we have decided to reduce the Bus fees on account of non consumption of fuel by 1/3rd i.e 33.33 percentage of the existing Transport fees for the period of April' 2020 to June' 2020.

Since we are working with very limited resources from Home we are at present unable to make any change in data Structure updated online or new Fees Slip cannot be issued. We request you to pay as per fees updated on the website or fees slip, any excess paid shall be adjusted with subsequent quarters.

We are confident that you will appreciate the fact that apart from Diesel (Fuel) we need to continue to compulsorily pay salaries to the drivers/ helpers/ Escorts and all other statutory commitments like insurance/ taxes/ PF/ ESI etc. We have not factored in the cost involved in remobilising the fleet in terms of discharged and ruined batteries, deflated tyres and soiled interiors.

We have been blessed to have parents like you, who are kind, understanding and compassionate. We have full faith that in this challenging times you will be extending your full support to us and ensure that in the days to come DPS MEGACITY maintains its glorious progress and curves a niche for itself in the academic scenario of the nation.

As we have dual mode of payment of fees i.e. online and offline. Hence, we request you to pay the first quarterly fees of the academic session 2020- 2021 at the earliest.

Thanks

With warm and sincere regards